
Dear Margate Friends and Family,


Happy Spring. It is hard to believe that 
we are almost completing the third 
quarter of the school and embarking on 
the final quarter of the year. This is the 
time for us to show what we know, as 
we complete the end of the year 
assessments. Our panthers will be 
ready and we ask for everyone’s 
cooperation in helping get them ready. 
Please see the FSA and End of the Year 
Assessment Calendar contained in this 
newsletter.  Thank you to everyone 
who contributed to our Color Blast 

Run! It was our most successful 
fundraiser to date. We are so grateful! 


Please take a moment to complete the 
parent survey so 
that we can 
receive your 
feedback. 


With love and 
gratitude to the 
world’s best 
community!

 

Thomas J. Schroeder, Proud Principal and 
Vicki B. Flournoy, Proud Assistant 
Principal 


 Principal’s Message


E X C E L L E N C E  T H R O U G H  C A R I N G

PANTHER PAWPRINTS
M A R G A T E  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

School Website: https://margateelem.browardschools.com 

The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, 

color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual 
orientation

M A R C H / A P R I L  2 0 2 2  E D I T I O N

“Excellence Through 
Caring” 


Thomas J. Schroeder

Principal


Vicki B. Flournoy

Assistant Principal


Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 

nurturing environment so that our 
students will become independent, 

successful, life-long learners by 
providing a high quality, 

differentiated, and innovative 
curriculum based on the Florida 

State Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE ONE 
SCHOOL
  

In an effort to improve system practices, Broward County School District is 
conducting a Parent Survey. We value your opinion and ask that you please take 
time to take the survey.  Please be assured that your repsonses to this survey will 
be anonymous.  Your honest opinion is appreciated.  The surveys will be available 

online English, Spanish, Hatian, Creole and Portguese.   

Thank you for your taking your time to complete the survey.  

For every parent that completes the survey,                                                                     
your child will receive $20 Marty Dollars. 

Please send this paper back to the school when you have completed the survey.   

You can go to  
https://eprovesurveys.advanced.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568  

OR 
Click here to go to the survey

  
 

 

 

   

  

 

Please send this form back to school when you have finished the survey. 

Parent name______________________Student name__________________ 

 

Parent Survey Link: https://
eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/
surveys/#/action/186381/
p568 

https://margateelem.browardschools.com
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568


Request for Photos for Our 
Yearbook


We would love to include some pictures from our recent 
events including Color Blast, Special Olympics. If  you 

would like to share your pictures with our Yearbook Staff, 
please email them to mge_parent@browardschools.com 

Tardy Policy

School Begins at 7:50 a.m. In order for students to be 
considered on-time, all students must be in their classroom 
by the 8:00 a.m. bell. Once the 8 o’clock bell rings, children 
will have to be signed into the Welcome Center by a 
Parent/Guardian. Help start our Panthers day out right by 
attending school on-time each day! 

SAC Meetings

Join us for our Future SAC Meetings, all are held on 
Tuesday afternoons in the library at 2:20 p.m. You can also 
join virtually on our school’s zoom, meeting ID 9041760188 
and the passcode of  marty. Future Dates are:  April 5, 2022; 
May 3, 2022

Find your school

Click or tap ‘Shop My School’

Find your product & ‘Add to Cart’

Enter student information

‘Add to Cart’ & ‘Check Out’ 
to complete your purchase!

PURCHASE & DESIGN 
YOUR YEARBOOK AD

 Visit Pictavo Community at 
commpe.pictavo.com

PURCHASE YOUR YEARBOOK
Click or tap ‘Create an Account’

Find your school

Enter information

Verify e-mail and login

Click or tap ‘Upload Photos’

Select the images for upload

Tag your photos

Choose an album

Add date information (if you want)

Click or tap ‘Upload Photos’

CONGRATS!
The memories you shared may just end  

up on the pages of your yearbook!

UPLOAD YOUR PHOTOS

BE A PART OF YOUR 
SCHOOL’S YEARBOOK!

Use Google Chrome 
for best results!

Click or tap ‘Create an Account’

Find your school

Enter information

Verify e-mail and login

Click or tap ‘Shop My School’

Find your product(s) & ‘Add to Cart’

Enter student information

‘Add to Cart’ & ‘Check Out’ to complete your purchase!

Head to ‘Design’ to design and 
submit your masterpiece! 

WP1547

Half-Page $75

Quarter-Page $40

Business Card Size $25

Ads 
Submitted 

by 
4/01/22


Order 
ASAP! 
Limited 
Supply 

Order by 
4/20/22

Well 
Wishers 

$5


100 
Character 

Limit

All ordering, ads are done online! 
Please visit


https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/


$25 Hardcover Book

mailto:mge_parent@browardschools.com


Thank you to our Margate Family, the 
Special Olympics, Our PreK/ASD Classes, 
Our Parents, an Amazing Panther Pal 
Mentors for a Highly Successful Special 
Olympics held on Thursday, March 3rd! 

Thank you for a highly successful Color 
Blast Run! Our school raised over $37,000 
in funds for our PTA! Congratulations to 
the Top Fundraising Classes per grade 
level.


PreK—Ms. Robbin’s VPK Class

Kindergarten—Mrs. Demarco’s Class

First Grade—Ms. Costello’s Class

Second Grade—Mrs. Bales’ Class

Third Grade—Mrs. Bordin’s Class

Fourth Grade—Mrs. Williams’ Class

Fifth Grade—Ms. Brady’s Class


Top Student-Madison Valin from Mrs. 
Bordin’s Class


